








Sacraments 
Baptism:   Celebrated on the third Sunday of each month at St. Thomas More.  Call the  
Parish office to make an appointment with a priest.   
 

Penance/Reconciliation:   Saturdays 4-4:45pm - St Thomas More or anytime by appointment. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage:   Contact a priest directly - preferably before booking any  
reception venue. 
 

Holy Orders:   www.Catholicpriest.com 
 

Communion to the Sick:  Each weekend Extraordinary Ministers bring Holy Communion to 
the homebound.  Please call the rectory so an arrangements can be made at your convenience. 
 

Hospital Visits:   Please inform the rectory, if you are hospitalized for some time and would 
like a visit or prayers. 
 

Registration Forms:   Registration forms are available at the parish office or from the  
sacristans any weekend.  We would like to welcome you personally to the parish family. 
 

Podcast:   All our liturgies/Masses are podcast live on the internet, including all funerals and 
weddings.  Please log on through the parish website and click on either St. Thomas More/ or  
St. Veronica live.  Streaming begins 15 minutes before each liturgy. 

Summer Bible Study ~ St. Veronica 
Msgr. Halloran Hall on Tuesdays  

In honor of  the Year of  Faith, the  
Summer Bible Study will be surveying the 
Catechism of  the Catholic Church,  
published just 20 years ago this year.  All 
theology takes its ultimate foundation in 
the Bible.   We meet every Tuesday in Ju-
ly and August following the 8AM Mass.  
Questions or more info., contact:  
Maryann Knag, 203.213.4809 
or mmknag@aol.com.  This Tuesday’s 
class is “Humankind can know God.  God 
comes to Humankind”. 

Special Collection 
The second collection next weekend is for the annual Mission Co-op collection.  This 
collection was scheduled in February, but due to bad weather, the Franciscan  
Missionaries could not get here, so it was postponed.  These missionaries travel 
throughout the world to spread the Word of  God.  Your donations help them to  
continue their mission.  There are no envelopes for this collection, please put your 
budget number on your check or place cash in an envelope with your number on the 
front.  Thank you for your continued support of  missionaries. 

Vacation Bible School 
 

VBS will be on Monday,  
August 5th to Friday August 
9th from 9AM-12:30PM at  
St. Veronica, Msgr. Halloran 
Hall.  We are still in need of  
adult volunteers in order to make this 
camp a success.  Please consider helping 
with this important ministry ~ call 783-
2113 or e-mail Missie Antone at  
stmantone1@yahoo.com., if  you are  
interested.  Registration forms are at the 
Church entrances or the parish office. 



Do you have a computer or laptop that you do not 
use or can do without? Consider donating your com-
puter or laptop to a school in need. Jean Flero 
Sainatus, principal of Jacquot Public School in Haiti 
explains:  As we all know, children are the future of 
our world. With technology becoming such an in-
trinsic part of everyone's lives, all should at least 
know how to use a computer. My name is Jean Fle-
ro Sainatus, principal of 'Ecole Nationale de 
Jacquot' (Public  School of Jacquot Haiti) visiting 
the U.S. for a month and staying with the parents of 
Joseph Brice who is a seminarian for the diocese of 
Providence. Most of my students have never even 
seen a computer. That has kept me up at night. 
Therefore, I am appealing to your concern for edu-
cation and children to help me establish a computer 
Lab so that those children may learn how to use a 
computer. Consequently, if you have a computer or 
laptop at home that you do not use or can spare, 
please consider donating it to the school. 
If you able to donate your computer or laptop please 
contact Nicholas Robenhymer at  
nrobenhymer@gmail.com or Joseph Brice at 
bricenet@hotmail.com.  

Choose to support the Choose Life plate 
 

There are now about eight specialty license 
plates in Rhode Island, and at least two other 
specialty plates were approved with the 
Choose Life plates.  But the Choose Life 
plates are the only plates under attack.  The 
Choose Life plates have been approved in 29 
states including our neighbors Massachusetts 
and Connecticut.  These plates promote  
adoption, safe havens and helping Mothers in 
need.  Why would the government hold up 
support for mothers and their babies?  The 
Rhode Island Statehouse, Senate and House 
of Representatives have already passed the bill 
for Choose Life plates and now Governor 
Chafee may veto the bill.  Please contact  
Governor Chafee at 222-2080 and email  
governor@governor.ri.gov and ask him to 
support Mothers and their babies by passing 
the Choose Life license plates. For more  
informaton on the Choose Life plates go to 
www.choose-life.org or send an email to 
richoocelife@gmail.com. 



INFORMATION SHEET 
 
Church name & address: 
St. Thomas More #924250 
53 Rockland Street 
Narragansett, RI 02882 
 
Contact person: Donna Nielsen @ 401-789-7682 
 
Software: Win 7, MSPub 2010, Adobe Acrobat X 
 
Number of pages transmitted: Cover + 5 text pages + this page (8-8-JL; 2 advt) 
 
Day & time of transmission: Tuesday by 4 PM 
 
Special instructions for Production: 
 Please send 300 extra bulletins.  Thank you! 
 
 

FedEx shipping address:  53 Rockland Street, Narragansett RI 02882 
 
Special instructions for delivery (if any): 
 
FedEx tracking e-mail:stmnielsen@yahoo.com 


